
                                 Agenda
Transportation Advisory Committee

Wednesday 7/14/10: 7:15 P.M.

Annex Conference Room – 2ND FLOOR

7:15 Public Comments – 5 min (for information - not action)
7:20 Eric Bourassa – MAPC re Green Line to Rt. 16
7:40 Administration (15 min)
a. Approval of prior minutes  (please review electronic copy before meeting)
b. Correspondence
c. State Ethics Requirements for New Members/Associates
d. Current Project List (please volunteer)
e. Project Status, Actions
f. Outstanding Voted Actions
7:55 Progress Report: Mass/Park & Count-down Timers – Mike (5 min)
8:00 Progress Report: Mass Corridor – Laura (15 min)
7:55 Progress Report: Stratton Circulation - Ed (10 min)
8:05 Progress Report: Downing Square – Mike (5 min)
8:10 Progress Report: Bicycle Safety – Scott (10 min)
8:20 Progress Report: CLAMP Grant – Laura (5 min)
8:25 Recommendations/Vote: Traffic Supervisors – Elisabeth et al (20 min)
8:45 Discussion: Brigham Site – Laura/Jeff (5 min)
8:50 Discussion: New Thompson School – Jeff/Scott/Jean (5 min)
8:55 Discussion: Brackett, Peirce, Bishop, etc – all (10 min)
9:05 Discussion: Traffic Calming Guidelines – Howard (10 min)
9:15 Update: East Arlington Parking – Ed/Laura (10 min)
9:25 Update: Bus Shelters – Laura/Jean (5 min)
9:30 Creating Measurement files/data – Ed (10 min)
9:40 What’s next for Library Way – Mike/Jean (5 min)
9:45 Town News 
- ARB, Symmes, Brighams, new developments, planning activities
- DPW projects/plans 

-    APD traffic activities, Crashes
10:00 Adjourn

Correspondence Received Between 5/31 and 7/13 
6/9       - email from Brian Rehrig re Mugar Site
6/10     - email from EALS re bike accommodation on Mass Corridor Project  
6/14     - email from Carl Wagner re Crossing Guards/Street Safety
6/15     - email from CLF re Green Line FEIR
6/18     - email from EALSC re concerns about Mass Corridor Project
6/23     - email from Brian Rehrig re Acorn Park highway access
6/29     - email from EALS re Mass Corridor
6/29     - email from Ken Krause noting MPO is seeking public comment on Arlington intersections
7/1       - email from Rick Iannelli supporting Stratton Circulation proposals
7/7       - ltr from BoS re Study of Intersection of Herbert Rd and Magnolia St

Correspondence Sent Between 5/31 and 7/13 
6/24     - email to Town Counsel re Traffic Supervisor issues
6/24    -  email to Adam Auster re reconsidering Mass Corridor criticism
7/12    -  report to BoS on Stratton School Circulation

Next Formal Meetings – Mark your calendars!!!
8/11/10      - Wednesday  - 2nd Floor Conference Room 

9/15/10 - Wednesday  - 2nd Floor Conference Room


